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I am outraged that the Oregon State Treasury has not moved sooner to divest of 

fossil fuel investments. Multiple reports have highlighted the need to so. Apparently, 

some of their own reports were suppressed. Why is the OST resisting the efforts to 

divest in fossil fuels? Why aren’t they moving aggressively to invest in the fossil free 

energy sector?  

I support this bill because not only does it require the Treasury to end all new fossil 

fuel investments and phase our current investments in fossil fuels by 2035. It also 

mandates increased transparency. 

 


